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Mentions 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Keep Pa. growing greener 
http://citizensvoice.com/opinion/keep-pa-growing-greener-1.2184684 
 
Bradford Era:  Seneca Resource Corp. fined for multiple violations 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/seneca-resource-corp-fined-for-multiple-
violations/article_2ae5d1fc-2955-11e7-8d82-7f4c81589ea8.html  
 
DuBois Courier Express:  Seneca Resources fined $375,000 for violations in Elk, Forest, McKean counties 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/seneca-resources-fined-for-violations-in-elk-forest-
mckean-counties/article_1e1e524d-0240-53de-ae38-81d11511dc2a.html  
 
Bradford Era:  Candidate Wagner speaks at Republican annual dinner 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/candidate-wagner-speaks-at-republican-annual-
dinner/article_64531b14-2961-11e7-8aba-23c45fe99c97.html  
 
Air 
 
Beaver County Times; Pitt professor tells local crowd that Shell will affect air quality 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/shellcracker/pitt-professor-tells-local-crowd-that-shell-will-affect-
air/article_b59447b4-29ca-11e7-8cb8-230bc55f9774.html  
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette OPINION: Bob Lee: Global climate change demands a local response 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/04/26/Bob-Lee-Global-climate-change-demands-a-
local-response/stories/201704260040  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Antietam Lake preservation effort celebrated 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/antietam-lake-preservation-effort-celebrated 
 
WESA: When You Think Monaca, The Borough Manager Wants You To Think ‘Green’ 
http://wesa.fm/post/when-you-think-monaca-borough-manager-wants-you-think-green#stream/0 
 
Standard Speaker: Program needs renewal 
http://standardspeaker.com/opinion/program-needs-renewal-1.2184680 
 
Bradford Era:  Roundtable on forest products industry slated for next month 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/roundtable-on-forest-products-industry-slated-for-next-
month/article_be38fd72-2959-11e7-ad9c-4b6780066043.html  
 
WESA: The Long-Awaited Mon Wharf Ramp Is Finally Under Construction  
http://wesa.fm/post/long-awaited-mon-wharf-ramp-finally-under-construction#stream/0 
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Herald-Standard: Lyme disease, tick presence predicted to be high 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/lyme-disease-tick-presence-predicted-to-be-
high/article_8b1897cf-fd78-59f2-88ad-d54aaa193cd7.html  
 
Herald-Standard: Reeling in family ties at Pike Run Youth Fishing Festival 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/mon_valley/reeling-in-family-ties-at-pike-run-youth-fishing-
festival/article_c2c5f069-8f77-5e17-9f2a-812b9a53a9bd.html 
 
Energy 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  City finance committee recommends bus buys  
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/04/city-finance-committee-recommends-bus-buys/  
 
Post- Gazette: Pittsburgh 2030 progress report shows participation growth, millions in energy savings 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/04/26/Pittsburgh-2030-district-progress-report-
initiative/stories/201704260066  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Pennlive: Pipeline opponents face crucial zoning vote for Amish farm encampment 
http://www.pennlive.com/politics/index.ssf/2017/04/pipeline_opponents_face_crucia.html#incart_rive
r_home 
 
Reading Eagle: Mariner East 1 pipeline leak in Berks County draws concern 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/mariner-east-1-pipeline-leak-in-berks-county-draws-
concern 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Northeast needs more gas pipelines, says new report 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/04/25/northeast-needs-more-gas-pipelines-says-new-
report/?_ga=1.12979134.882895250.1471610849 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pennsylvania — and Ohio — lead in gas production increases in 2016 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/04/25/pennsylvania-and-ohio-lead-in-gas-
production.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Range turns a profit, anticipates more spending 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/04/25/Range-turns-a-profit-
anticipates-more-spending/stories/201704250147  
 
Vector Management 
 
Lock Haven Express:  DEP starts helicopter spraying for black flies 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/04/dep-starts-helicopter-spraying-for-black-flies/  
 
Bradford Era: DEP begins helicopter spraying to control black flies 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/dep-begins-helicopter-spraying-to-control-black-
flies/article_5a765ffe-2955-11e7-bbb3-e7a12c3625a9.html  
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Clearfield Progress News:  DEP begins local helicopter spraying to control black flies 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/dep-begins-local-helicopter-spraying-to-control-black-
flies/article_ded911a9-e401-5532-aeec-9da93dbe3935.html  
 
Waste 
  
Scranton Times: Out-of-county judge rules against Friends of Lackawanna appeal in landfill case 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/out-of-county-judge-rules-against-friends-of-lackawanna-appeal-in-
landfill-case-1.2184749 
 
Morning Call: DEP: benefits outweigh harms for Bethlehem landfill expansion 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/sauconvalley/mc-bethlehem-landfill-environmental-assessment-
completed-20170424-story.html 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Several states consider tossing bottle deposit programs 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article146680914.html  
 
Gant Daily:  Commissioners:  PA Waste to propose new Boggs Twp. landfill permit application 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/04/26/commissioners-pa-waste-to-propose-new-boggs-twp-landfill-permit-
application/  
 
Water 
 
CBS21: Environmental Groups sue US EPA over Lake Erie's toxic algae 
http://local21news.com/news/local/environmental-groups-sue-us-epa-over-lake-eries-toxic-algae 
 
Times Leader: Luzerne County hometowns: In Exeter and West Pittston, a rebirth by the river 
http://timesleader.com/news/653937/luzerne-county-hometowns-in-exeter-and-west-pittston-a-
rebirth-by-the-river 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Environmentalists sue government for Lake Erie’s toxic algae 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/health-care/article146631869.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Main break leads to boil water notice 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/04/main-break-leads-to-boil-water-notice/  
 
Daily American: Somerset County, Hooversville near water agreement 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/somerset-county-hooversville-near-water-
agreement/article_6fc99c66-cfa9-5b56-8e87-453a23fe8769.html  
 
WESA: Allegheny County Controller Says Health Department’s Lead Testing Not Enough, Launches Audit 
http://wesa.fm/post/allegheny-county-controller-says-health-department-s-lead-testing-not-enough-
launches-audit#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh could spend $900K to restructure PWSA 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12231545-74/pittsburgh-could-spend-900k-to-restructure-pwsa 
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Tribune-Review: Butler school to resolve lead crisis by switching to public water 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/12230900-74/butler-school-to-resolve-lead-crisis-by-switching-to-
public-water 
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny County meeting on blood testing raises transparency questions 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12232020-74/allegheny-county-meeting-on-blood-testing-raises-
transparency-questions  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Centre Daily Times: Town, gown come together for Sustainability Expo 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article146793109.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Vandals swipe signs from R.B. Winter Park on Earth Day 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/vandals-swipe-signs-from-r-b-winter-park-on-earth/article_d9b4ad80-
29c2-11e7-b65b-57520bc29109.html  
 
Centre County Gazette:  Avian flu brings reminder not to feed ducks at Bellefonte’s Talleyrand Park 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/avian-flu-brings-reminder-not-to-feed-
ducks-at-bellefontes-talleyrand-park,1471997/  
 
KDKA: Excavation Crews Begin Delicate Process Of Recovering Cannonballs From Construction Site 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/04/25/lawrenceville-cannonball-removal-begins/  
 
Indiana Gazette: Tax increase expected, Marion Center directors say 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/indiana-news/tax-increase-expected-marion-center-directors-
say,26229223/  
 
WTAE: Cannonball count passes 300 in Lawrenceville; ordnance team carefully digging them up 
http://www.wtae.com/article/team-to-begin-removing-cannonballs-from-site-in-lower-
lawrenceville/9557340  
 
Tribune-Review: More than 300 cannonballs unearthed in Lawrenceville  
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12231915-74/more-than-300-cannonballs-unearthed-in-
lawrenceville  
 
Tribune-Review: Route 28 reopened to traffic 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12230285-74/route-28-reopened-to-traffic  
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